Aliza Barraza

From: Susana Pederson

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 9:57 PM

To: District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail

Subject: Agenda Item #12: Update on County Initiatives to Address Homelessness and Public
Safety.

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from susy.p.5@hotmail.com. Learn
why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as
clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To Supervisors Scott, Heinz, Allen, Christy and Grijalva.

| am writing this email to voice my concerns regarding the homeless standing on our medians and
pitching tents around the city.

It is a shame to see how the city has become dangerous and unsafe.

The top priority for me and my family is to have a safe and clean city.

We ask that you make decisions to protect and to keep the people you represent safe.
Respectfully,

Susana Pederson

Tucson, Az 85715

Sent from my iPhone



Aliza Barraza

From: Don Hayles

Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 5:46 AM

To: District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail
Subject: April 12025 Agenda Items 12 and 14

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Hello all. Below are our comments on Addendum Items #12 and #14. Thanks, Don & Pat
Hayles 4-1-2025.

Agenda Item #12: Update on County Initiatives to Address Homelessness and Public Safety.

Our Comment: The City of Tucson has been looking at changing ordinances to get people out of
public spaces, but they think we are happy with them camping in our city parks. The Same goes for
Pima County. Between the two of them, they have proven to be unable to limit crime and provide
people with safe living and rehabilitation options. The first step in cleaning this up is personal
accountability -- crime is crime and should be punished. Leaving this issue with no accountability for
bad behavior has increased the problem. Our top priority is a clean, safe city.

Agenda Item #14: Fiscal Year (FY) 2025/26 Overall Budget Development.

Our Comment: The last budget was a huge amount. You don’t have to be an accounting genius to
see that the County is spending our tax dollars without fiscally responsible accountability. It is time for
the county administrators to do a better job. They can do better. One example is housing
assistance. Out of $2.5 billion, $1.4 of it went to administration costs. If the Gospel Rescue
Mission received this money it would be put to better use and help many more people. Our
budget priorities are: fixing the jail; smooth safe obstacle-free roadways without panhandlers; clean
and safe water and an efficient sewer system; immediate response to public safety calls.






